As of December, 2003

KCS District Goal #7: Fiscal Responsibility

Business Administrator Search

We are currently accepting applications for a new School Business Administrator. Interviews will be conducted in December with an anticipated start date of early January.

We owe a huge debt of gratitude to Mike Mahaney, a highly qualified, retired business Administrator, who has put in many hours to help out our district over the past five months. His knowledge and experience have helped to set a sound financial course for the district, as we set appropriate measures for numerous non-instructional issues.

Thank you Mike!

As of January, 2004

KCS District Goal #7: Fiscal Responsibility

New Business Administrator Appointed

At their regular meeting on December 11, 2003 the
Keshequa Board of Education appointed Dominic Aloisio as
Business Administrator effective January 5, 2004. He comes to us
with experience from the Watkins Glen School District and is
looking forward to being a part of our educational team.

Thanks again to Mike Mahaney for his numerous contributions to our district as our Interim Business Administrator. We wish him well as he sets out to truly retire!

